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From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, June 26, 2008 2:56 PM
To: 'info@envirosoiltech.com'
Subject: RE: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0002894 for Springtown Gas, 9090
Bluebell Drive, Livermore

Mr. Hamedi,

I spoke with Mr. Amini today and he requested that the schedule be extended two weeks to allow completion of the Off-site Investigation and Pilot Test report.  Therefore, the schedule for report submittal is extended to no later than July 11, 2008. Please submit the report as soon as completed.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

-----Original Message-----
From: Enviro Soil Tech [mailto:info@envirosoiltech.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2008 10:42 AM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0002894 for Springtown Gas, 9090 Bluebell Drive, Livermore

Dear Mr. Wickham,

This email is a formal request for 15 days extension on the Off-Site Investigation and Pilot Test report due to the procedure of installation for monitoring well and subsequence of water sampling results.

Please feel free to contact our office at your convenience to let us know the outcome of your decision/directive to this request.

Sincerely,
Frank Hamedi
ESTC
Tel: 408-297-1500
Fax: 408-292-2116
Email: info@envirosoiltech.com 

________________________________________________________________
Sent via the WebMail system at envirosoiltech.com
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